
MANAGER’S DESK FOR WEDNESDAY, MAY 26, 2021 

 

 

WELCOME TO THE MANAGER’S DESK, I’M MIKE CORNELL. 

 

TODAY, WE HEAR FROM 3 LISTENERS WHO WROTE DURING SPRING LETTER MONTH; RON, 

TOM AND JIM.  

[RON – PRENTICE]  I listen to you every day, and I'm so grateful that you are on the air. Many of your 

songs remind me of the old Christian radio stations that I listened to years ago. My grandmother used to 

listen to some good old Christian stations years ago and was always on in her house. Many of the other 

Christian stations have become at times 2 Rocky for me. I guess I must be getting older in my likes. The 

Lord knows just what I need each day, and your station seems to know how to air the right programs and 

music for me. Keep up the great work. I know the Lord continues to use you all there as you serve him. As 

I think about the way our country is going so much away from the Lord, you are still a breath of fresh air to 

all of us who listen. I wake up at 4:30 in the morning listening to you and sometimes go to bed after 11:00 

or so, still listening to you. May the Lord continue to bless you in all that you do. Thanks always 

[TOM – EMAIL]  I’ve been meaning to drop a line. It seems like forever and here it is Sunday morning. Just 

listening to keys for kids which I do every day. I go to work with it. I especially love Saturday mornings; I’m 

just an old kid at 62. You’re on in my truck so I listen every day. Janet Parshall sometimes intrigues me to 

further study. The music is great and if I could listen at work I certainly would. Thank you for all you do. I 

hope that many will come to Christ because of what you all do. Thanks again from an old kid. 

[JIM – GREEN BAY] Dear WRVM: My wife and I started listening to WRVM 30 years ago when we 

moved to the Green Bay Area. At first we could not receive the signal in every room of the house. WRVM 

recommended a particular type of radio which we purchased and that solved the problem.  We can now 

listen anywhere in the world with the WRVM App!  

We enjoyed the free blessings of Christian radio! Then the Lord started to work in my heart as I was gently 

reminded from time to time that the station was listener supported. I fought the promptings of the Spirit for 

a while but finally decided to obey and have been supporting the ministry since. 

I was saddened to hear of a listener who recently withdrew a donation because of personal reasons 

regarding programing. In response to that (and further leading of the Spirit as I am sure others have done) 

my wife and I would like to increase our monthly donation to help in a small way to keep Christian Radio 

as represented by WRVM on the air and bringing the blessings of its programing to all who listen! 

AS YOU PARTNER WITH US, GOD’S WORD GOES OUT OVER THE AIRWAVES. 

OUR MAILING ADDRESS IS:  WRVM, PO BOX 212, SURING WI, 54174 

OR GIVE ONLINE AT WWW.WRVM.ORG. 

THANK YOU FOR JOINING ME FOR THE MANAGER’S DESK, I’M MIKE CORNELL. 


